
DO YOU HAVE SHORTNESS OF BREATH?
\\ DO YOU HAVE A FEVER?

VENUE ENTRY
ASSESSMENT

Everyone has a responsibility to keep our football community 
safe, and prevent the spread of COVID-19.

Please do your part by making sure you undertake this self-assessment before  
attending footy either as a player, coach, umpire, official, volunteer or spectator. 

If you answer yes to any of the below, we kindly request you don’t attend and follow the 
relevant health advice (isolate, get tested, seek medical treatment).

 Do you have any symptoms of COVID, including but not limited to: fever (including 
night sweats or chills), cough, shortness of breath, sore throat and loss of taste/smell?

 Are you waiting for results of a COVID-19 test?

 Have you been notified by a state or territory public health authority that you are a 
close contact with someone diagnosed COVID-19?

 Have you been been notified by an individual or a venue that you have visited that 
you are a close contact with someone diagnosed COVID-19?

 Have you been notified by your school that you a classroom contact?

 Have you attended a location identified by a public health authority as a site with high 
risk of exposure to COVID-19?

 Have you been directed by a public health authority not to attend high risk settings or 
events governed by a COVID Management Plan?

Anyone who is feeling unwell should not attend and should seek medical advice and 
testing where appropriate.  

Anyone displaying symptoms as above may be asked to leave the venue.

Visit https://www.covid-19.sa.gov.au/ for more information 
regarding testing, isolation and health advice




